
118 N. Clark Street, Room 567 
Chicago, IL 60602 
312.603.4400 Office 
312.603.6688 Fax 
e-mail: john.daley@cookcountyil.gov 

April 7, 2014 

Commissioner - 11th District 
Cook County Board of Commissioners 

Mr. Abundio Zaragoza, Superintendent 
Veterans Assistance Commission 
1100 S Hamilton, Lower Level 
Chicago, IL 60612 

Dear Mr. Zaragoza: 

JOHN P. DALEY 
Chairman 

Committee on Finance 

We have received a copy of the recent audit of your office by the Cook County Auditor, 
and note that the report contains 1 0 findings with accompanying recommendations. The 
management response to each of the auditor's recommendations indicates that your office 
is presently working to achieve compliance during the course of the current fiscal year. 

Please provide my office with specific target dates in 2014 for reaching compliance with 
each of the 10 findings. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Chairman John P. Daley 
Audit Committee JPD/bh 
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